
EAA Chapter 1298 Hangar Clean Up Project 
April 2022 

By Paul Bryant 
 

On April 30th members of Chapter 1298 held a bi-annual cleanup of our hangar.  The Board would like 
to thank all of the members who volunteered their time and talents to make this huge task very 
manageable.  The cleanup team was able to clear out the entire hangar by moving several airplane 
projects to the ramp. Then the team was able to dispose of unnecessary, old or unusable material, 

vacuum and sweep the entire hangar floor.  Following this they pressure 
washed and dried the entire floor.  This huge 
undertaking was scripted very well with all 
the participants jumping in to help wherever 
needed.  Moving large aircraft projects, 
heavy and bulky boxes, machine equipment, 
and shelving is no easy task, but these great 

folks “got er done” in a remarkable amount of time. Once again, the 
hangar is looking great and we can all take pride in the fact that this chapter is an active, enthusiastic, 
friendly group. 
 

With the large turnout of volunteers, the entire project was completed within 2 
hours.  After everything was put back into place, the members enjoyed a great 
lunch of beer brats, hamburgers, 
potato salad, coleslaw and all the 
fixins….and of course the 
camaraderie and hangar flying 

stories…. A really a great way to spend a Saturday morning in 
April here in Brooksville, Florida! 
 
 
Again, thanks to the following volunteers who came out to help with the chapter’s hangar clean up and 
our great cooks too. 
 
Dolly Bambas 
Karl Bambas 
Donna Bright (Deputy Chief Chef) 
Frank Brunot 
Paul Bryant 
Mark Clark 
Chuck Cloud 
Brandon Lynch 
Michelle Lynch 
Shelby Lynch 
Jack Maher 
Michael Patton 
Joe Rhodes 
Marcia Rhodes 
Bill Smith (Chief Chef) 
Elliot Smith 
Dennis Spitaleri 
Merle Wagner 
Rob Yanichko 
 
More pics of the cleanup crew! 



 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thanks to Rob Yanichko for the Great pics 


